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 Sylvie Legmann We understand the comments raised by the Belsize Society. Unfortunately the olive tree in question, which we 

planted 15 years ago has already created structural damage to both the boundary wall and pier with our 

neighbours at #34.

To reinstate stability of the brick pier, it is imperative that the olive tree be removed from its current location. 

Part of the application also applies to ground floor windows, which have been similarly affected by ground 

movements. So we are very keen not to create situations where further damage can be done.

We are attached to the olive tree and have committed to either pot it (as is the case on many front gardens on 

Fitzjohns avenue) or plant it in our garden. Hence, we can confirm there will be no negative impact to the 

conservation area.
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